
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

We are excited to share the wonderful activities, achievements, and moments of our students on our school’s 

social media platforms, including Facebook. To ensure we respect the privacy and wishes of all families, we 

request your consent to use photos of your child(ren) on these platforms. 

Please read the information below carefully and complete the Google form to indicate your preferences. 

Consent for Photo Use: 

We seek your permission to use photos of your child(ren) in the following manner: 

1. Purpose of Use: To showcase student achievements, school events, and activities. 

2. Types of Photos: Individual portraits, group photos, event photos, etc. 

3. Duration of Consent: For the current school year. 

4. Right to Revoke: You may revoke your consent at any time by contacting the school. 

Privacy and Security: 

We assure you that: 

- Photos will be used responsibly and securely. 

- Students will not be tagged unless specifically consented to. 

- We will take necessary steps to protect student privacy. 

Google form link 

https://forms.gle/gvLzK69zZFrUQjVM6 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 

Warm regards  

Mayor World School 

 

https://forms.gle/gvLzK69zZFrUQjVM6

